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Tuesday 7
th

 January 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

SATs Meeting – Wednesday 15
th

 January – 6.30pm 

 

You are invited to attend a meeting on Wednesday 15
th

 January from 6.30pm, to discuss the SATs 

examinations that your children will be taking in May 2020.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss 

the tests, the support that is on offer for the children within school and how you can support your 

children in the build up to the exams.   

 

During the Spring Term, all Year 6 children will be invited to Booster sessions, run by myself and Mr 

Morris.  The sessions will be on Tuesday and Wednesday mornings from 8am until 8.45am.  The 

sessions will focus on exam technique in key areas, mathematical revision and Spelling, Punctuation 

and Grammar revision.  The sessions are voluntary and are available should you wish your child to 

come. They will begin on Tuesday 14
th

 January 2020. 

 

During the second half of the Spring Term, Year 6 children will have focused teaching from Mr 

Morris, specifically looking at gaps in learning and developing problem solving strategies in Maths.  

This will be on Tuesday mornings and will mean that the children will not have Forest School this 

term. 

 

Whilst in school, we will continue to work with the children to ensure that they are focused on what 

they need to do in order to be successful in these examinations, but more importantly, that they are 

relaxed, happy and well prepared for this and their move to secondary school next year. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Hover 

Headteacher 
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